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About The Common Thread for the Cure: 
A 501 (c)(3) nonprofit organization, The Common Thread for the Cure Foundation was established in 2000 by 

Suzann Burkhead-Bray and Scott Burkhead in memory of their sister, Sandra Burkhead Campbell, who lost her 

long-term battle with breast cancer in February 1999. The organization has awarded more than 300 Helping 

Hand Grants to recipients in 30 states, Canada, and Mexico—and the number is increasing each year. Raise 

your hand and join us. 

 
 

 

 


